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I have often wished that health professionals attending me thought less about the 

needs of my insurance company and more about the needs of patients,  I think health 

insurance companies ensure the health of their stock and quarterly profits at the 

expense of the health of their insured.  With their A.I. driven denial procedures, 

they've left no room for doubt regarding whose interest they are protecting and would 

protect if given even more say in health care decisions. 


